
REMINDER:  WUP-01 – Impreza and Crosstrek PCV Valve  

TO: Parts Managers/Service Managers 

FROM: Subaru of America, Inc. 

DEPARTMENT: Parts Logistics 

DATE: 11/04/18 

Part Ordering Information 

For detailed service, parts, and claim information, please refer to the WUP-01 and WUS-04 Product 
Campaign Bulletins on STIS.  PCV Valve kits must be ordered through PRIME. Please refer to ‘Recalls & 
Campaigns/PRIME Max Quantities’ on Subarunet for the orderable quantities. 


